
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Potstickers   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Math team will meet today after school in room 208 to discuss the Illinois Math and 

Science Academy Math Competition in February. Please see Miss Zalewska for more 

information.  
 

2. Remember that starting today and this week you will earn ten tiger stripes on Wednesday 

December 14th, all you must do is to continue to be Ready, Safe and Respectful by 

staying referral free, showing your self-control.  Also remember that on Friday December 

22nd you will be able to participate in our PBIS multiple activity celebration in 

recognition of all the good choices you have made. 
 

3. Fun Snack is next Wednesday, December 14. You will have the opportunity to 

purchase CRUMBL cookies (chocolate chip or classic pink sugar) and/or hot 

cocoa during your lunch period. Cookies are $4 each (they are large!) and hot cocoa is 

$1. Please make sure to bring single dollar bills to make the line move fast!  

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

8th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 108.  If you 

have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or visit the Google Classroom 

page for more information.  

 
 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


